
It's official!

Christmas in a coffee can--
with worms! 

� Casa de la Cultura   will run a workshop for brave youth!

Saturday, Nov. 19th

at the Bellm House 
(building at the back of the Santa Clara Catholic Church)

10:00 to 12:00 noon.

Limited to 30 participants!

**Sylvia Trujillo, Casa de la Cultura’s Family Garden Project Coordinator, is
running the workshop—with a little help from our friends.**

� Call 575-519-9738 to register or just drop in on that day. Bring
an empty, clean coffee can or some other pot with you, if you can.

   +  +  = Christmas Joy!


